
THE INDIAN COMMUNITY SCHOOL KUWAIT (JUNIOR) 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
 
Greetings from ICSK Junior! 
 
 

Kindly be informed that the School will remain closed on 

Sunday, 27th October, 2019 on account of “Diwali”. 

 

Wish you all a very 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sherly Dennis 
Principal           23.10.2019  
 


